
SAVE THE DATES! 

William Woods University 
Horse Bowl Practice Sessions  

The School of Equestrian Studies at William Woods University is excited to offer a variety of resource and practice sessions 
for Horse Bowl competitors and coaches as well as horse enthusiasts. Mark your calendars for the dates below. 

Saturday January 11th 10:00-2:00 CONTENT DAY 
Horse bowl questions cover all kinds of information about horse care, riding, anatomy and medical concerns (and many other subjects). 
We will host a series of three workshops geared toward providing instruction and sometimes hands on instruction that will help horse 
bowl competitors fully understand the questions and answers instead of working toward memorization. Sessions will be provided at 
three different levels for coaches and parents, novice members and advanced members. This event will also be a “bring your own 
lunch” with a break provided. RSVP encouraged but not required! LOCATION: WWU STABLES 

GENERAL INFORMATION: 
Pre-registration and RSVPs will allow us to be fully prepared with adequate space and materials. However, if you decide you can make it 
at the last minute, just let us know! 

For more information contact: 
Diane Temmen 
4-H Youth Program Associate | Cole 
University of Missouri Extension 
2436 Tanner Bridge Road | Jefferson City, MO 65101 
P: 573-634-2824 | extension.missouri.edu/cole/4h “Equal Opportunity/ADA Institutions” 
 
OR 
 
Jennifer Petterson 
Professor and Director 
School of Equestrian Studies 
William Woods University 
573.592.4280 jennie.petterson@williamwoods.edu 

 

WWU and Missouri 4-H are also 
planning a weekend equestrian field 
trip for 4-H members 11-14 on June 
5-6, 2020. This would include touring 
major equestrian facilities and 
programs in Mid-Missouri along 
with WWU faculty. Look for more 
details about this in the near future. 
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